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 Camrose Veselka Ukrainian Dancers

Camrose, Alberta

October 1, 2015
Re: Silent Auction - Letter of Inquiry

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Camrose Veselka Ukrainian Dancers I am requesting your support of our Malanka (Ukrainian New Years) Celebration we are holding on January 16th, 2016.  This is an annual event and it will be held at the Camrose Regional Exhibition. Our Malanka will include a full Ukrainian meal, performances by our dance groups, family dance with a live band as well as live and silent auctions. Our Malanka is open to the public, so if you are able to attend, we would be honoured to have you as a guest!  


Our silent auction helps offset some of the increasing costs we have seen in the past few years.  If you would be able to provide us with an item for our silent auction, it would be greatly appreciated.  If you would prefer to make a cash donation, you can make your cheque payable to “Camrose Veselka Ukrainian Dance Society.”  If you are able to support our club with an item, please attach a business card along with your donation.



If you feel this is something you would like to do please call me at XXX-XXX-XXX.  I would like to pick up your donation by January 2nd if possible.  Thank you in advance for taking the time to consider supporting our celebration.

Respectfully,

YOUR NAME
Camrose Veselka Ukrainian Dancers 

